
I am writing to express my deep concern that Natalya Sharina’s trial began on 2 November and 
if convicted, she will face up to ten years in prison. 

I urge you to terminate unfounded criminal proceedings against Natalya Sharina.

I further urge you to lift house arrest of Natalya Sharina immediately and unconditionally as she 
is a prisoner of conscience.

I also urge you that Natalya Sharina should have an immediate access to the medical treatment 
she requires.

Sincerely yours,


